
RC 046 
March 5 2015 

Dear Chairman Spraker, 

On behalf of the Big Game Commercial Services Board, please 
accept this letter as our general support of the concept of Board of Game 
Proposal 207, for consideration at your upcoming March 2015 Board of Game 
meeting. While consensus could not be found regarding the three specific 
options outlined in proposal 207, consensus was reached that we, the Big 
Game Commercial Services Board, do support addressing the use of aircraft 
while hunting, specifically sheep hunting, as generally outlined in proposal 
207. 

Thank you for your continued time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Kelly Vrem 

Chairman, Big Game Commercial Services Board 


